
 
 
21 July 2017 – IORA Secretariat Press Release 
 
The Secretariat of the Indian Ocean Rim Association (IORA) is pleased to announce the receipt of the 
amount of US$248,000 from the Republic of Indonesia, announced at the 15th Meeting of the IORA 
Council of Ministers on 23 October 2015 in Padang, Indonesia, by H.E Ms Retno Marsudi, Minister of 
Foreign Affairs of Indonesia and Chair of IORA Council of Ministers, as Indonesia’s contribution to the 
IORA Special Fund. 
 
 


